
19/09/2020 

MR David Cutts 
3 / 14 Eustace Street ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
cuttsy5@hotmail.co.uk 

RE: DA2020/0962 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

Dear Sir/Madam,

I fundamentally disagree with this planning proposal by Hugos. I feel the new development will 
infringe on Manly Cove which should be left as it is. It will also increase the volume of people 
travelling around this side of the wharf, increasing the chance of litter being deposited in the 
area and in the sea.
I note that already Hugo's dumps waste water an, on occassions, customers drinks into the 
sea which I fear will only increase with this development. 
I hope this development proposal is rejected by the Council to preserve our beautiful Manly 
Cove.

Many thanks

David Cutts 

Sent: 19/09/2020 9:23:09 AM
Subject: Online Submission


